
 
       BLACK HORSE PIKE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

                580 Erial Road, Blackwood, New Jersey 08012-4550 
                 (856) 227-4106    Fax (856) 227-6835 

          www.bhprsd.org 
          Where inspiring excellence is our standard and student achievement is the result 

 
      
 

Brian Repici, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 

 

 
                                        
 
 

                  Frank Rizzo 
        Board Secretary, Business Administrator 
 

    Julie A. Scully 
         Assistant Superintendent 

                           Matthew Szuchy 
                            Director of Curriculum & Instruction 
 

 

   TRITON REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 
250 Schubert Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1796 
(856) 939-4500  Fax (856) 939-4724 

Melissa Sheppard, Principal 

HIGHLAND REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 
450 Erial Road 

Blackwood, NJ 08012-4599 
(856) 227-4100 Fax (856) 227-3619 

Lisa Owen, Principal 

TIMBER CREEK REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 
501 Jarvis Road 

Erial, NJ 08081-2169 
(856) 232-9703  Fax (856) 232-5267 

Dr. Luis F. Amberths, Jr., Principal 

                      @TritonHigh                                                @HighlandHS                                     @TimberCreekHS 
 

                    https://www.facebook.com/Black-Horse-Pike-Regional-School-District 

 
 
  
Dear Parents and Students:  

 
 
    On January 5, 2011, the Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights Act (ABR) was signed into law. The Act was 
designed to strengthen the standards and procedures for preventing, reporting, investigating and 
responding to incidents of harassment, intimidation and bullying (HIB). Since its inception, our 
district has implemented the requirements of the ABR and has provided ongoing training to district 
staff. 
 
The ABR requires each public schools in the state to complete a Self-Assessment in collaboration 
with the School Safety Team that reflects the school’s evaluation of how it met the requirements 
of the law. The self-assessment does not reflect the number of investigations a school has 
conducted or the outcome of those investigations. 
 
The Commissioner of Education is required by state law to grade each public school and school 
district’s efforts to implement the ABR and the self-assessment is a critical element in making this 
determination. 
 
Self-assessment results identify specific areas of strength and potential growth for each school 
such as: Training on the BOE-Approved HIB Policy; Staff Instruction and Training Programs; 
Curriculum and Instruction on HIB and Related Information and Skills; School-level HIB Incident 
Reporting Procedure; HIB Reporting; and HIB Investigative Procedure. 
Each year, the district posts the “HIB Grades” on the district website as well as the website of each 
school in the district. 
 
You may direct questions regarding your school’s self-assessment grade to your school’s principal 
and will find additional resources regarding the ABR on the district website or by visiting the New 
Jersey Department of Education’s Harassment, Intimidation & Bullying page at:  
http://www.state.nj.us/education/students/safety/behavior/hib/. 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Julie A. Scully 
District Anti-Bullying Coordinator  
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